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Licensing Sub-Committee 
Minutes – 26 June 2013 
 

 
Attendance 
 
Members of the Sub-Committee   
Cllr Bishan Dass (chair) 
Cllr Alan Bolshaw 
Cllr Mark Evans 
 

  

 
Staff 
Sarah Hardwick 
Elaine Moreton 
Linda Banbury 

Senior Solicitor 
Section Leader (Licensing) 
Democratic Support Officer 

 
 
 
 

Part 1 – items open to the press and public 
 
Item 
No. 
 

Title Action 

BUSINESS ITEMS 
 

 

2. Declarations of interest 
No interests were declared. 
 

 

EXCLUSION OF PRESS AND PUBLIC 
 

 

3. Exclusion of press and public 
Resolved: 

That in accordance with Section 100A(4) of the Local 
Government Act 1972, the press and public be excluded 
from the meeting for the following item of business as it 
involves the likely disclosure of exempt information falling 
within the paragraphs of Schedule 12A of the Act set out 
below: 
 

 

  Item 
No. 

Title Applicable paragraph 
 

 

  5 Review of a Private Hire 
Vehicle Driver’s Licence 

3  
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Part 2 – exempt items, closed to the press and public 
 
DECISION ITEM 

 
5. Review of a Private Hire Vehicle Driver’s Licence 

The Chair introduced the Sub-Committee and officers.  The 
Licensing Officer then briefly outlined the report. 
 
Mr Gill was in attendance at the meeting, accompanied by a friend 
Mr Durham, in connection with the review of his Private Hire 
Vehicle Driver’s Licence and answered questions raised by 
Members of the Sub-Committee and officers as appropriate. 
 
The driver was afforded the opportunity to make a closing 
statement. 
 
Resolved:  

 

  That the recommendation of the Licensing Manager which 
was agreed by Mr Gill, that an additional DBS criminal 
record check be carried out in August 2014 with the cost to 
be met by the Licensing Authority, be endorsed. 
 
That Mr Gill be requested to retake the knowledge course as 
soon as possible. 

Elaine 
Moreton 

 


